NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

A REGULAR MEETING OF THE
CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF
MARFA

Notice is hereby given that the Regular Meeting of the Marfa City Council scheduled
to be held on Thursday October 26, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. has been cancelled.
The City Council will not convene on Thursday October 26, 2023.

This Notice of Meeting Cancellation was posted at least 72 hours prior to what
should be the beginning of said meeting in a location at City Hall readily accessible
to the public at all times and is on the website www.cityofmarfa.com/meetings

I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that the above notice of
meeting of the governing body of the above-named City of Marfa is a true and
correct copy of said notice, and accessible to the general public at all times,
and said notice was posted on or before the 72 hours required by the Texas
Open Meetings Act.

~Amanda Roane, City Secretary
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